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6.9.11
Committee Meeting 6 September 2012
Minutes

Present: Dave Barnes, Bob Batts, Derek Crawford, Louise Crawford, Craig Harding, Dorothy Haughton, Kate Jinks, Andrew Leggatt, 
Apologies: Louise Crawford, Anita Evans, Giles Frankling
1 Minutes of the last meeting 
Accepted as an accurate record.
2 Matters arising:
1
Tesco bag pack

Kate will get more details from Anita

2
Buoyancy Aids

Kate and Dave will look for weights.

3
Report on Adam's business

Kate, Bob and Derek have met twice with Adam to discuss plans for next year. It is intended that he will run 3 school sessions per week and evening college sessions. Monthly meetings will be held to discuss progress. Schools are a priority.

4
Awards Night

Kate has designed the certificates. Andrew will take the trophy to be engraved. The evening will start at 19.30. At 20.00 Bob will give a digest of the year illustrated with pictures and newspaper articles. This will be followed by the awards – the certificates will be presented with an SPS pen. People will be asked to bring their own plate and cutlery; we have enough plastic cups. We shall hold a raffle. 

Kate will send out a reminder email. Andrew requested that a reminder about buying club kit be made. The email also needs to ask for spare helmets.

5
Go Paddling

There have been fewer new people and numbers have been lower so it has been easier to manage the sessions. Craig suggested having two coaches helping people to get on the water.

Bob sends in a form to the BCU with our GP numbers.

6
Publicising the club

We could have a pitch at the Oswestry Show in August. Andrew will ask Sue Clark. We may get a free pitch. 

Bob has met with Jack Pringle of Energize who may be able to find funding for the collage initiatives. There will be a Children's Show at Shawbury February 2013 at which we could have a pitch.

2 more ergos are arriving this weekend.

We could try the ergo challenge in Red Square, Oswestry to attract parents and children.

Bob will take the ergos to the library again.

We could take the ergos to the new youth centre in Oswestry.

We could ask at the Leisure Centre pool if we could put out flyers and put up some photo boards while the pool sessions are taking place. Bob will talk to Dave Matthews about this.

3 Treasurer's Report

We currently have £7,653.11. 

We shall need to pay insurance on the boats; this will be in the region of £390. Bob will check the list of boats.

Kate will contact SevernTrent about the water rates.

4 Any Other Business
1
Litter Pick

Craig suggesting a litter pick along the canal initially, possibly from the first lock to the race turn. He will contact the Environment Agency about also doing one along the Severn, possibly from Llandrinio Bridge to Melverly. We could do the first before Christmas.

2
CRB

Derek brought a list of people without CRB for the committee to check through.

3
Awards

Bob will obtain a list of the categories.

4
Polo

A request has been received that the club run its own pool polo sessions. It may be too expensive at the Leisure Centre. Derek will approach Rhyn Park. The players taking part will have to clean all the boats and arrange for transport.

5
Boreatton Scouts

Kate has spoken with someone who is interested in building up a link with the club.

6
Christmas 

Dave was asked to organize another quiz for this year.

We could have mince pies and mulled wine one Saturday morning and bacon butties on another.

7
Publicising Events

Dave agreed to start his weekly bulletins again.

We shall acquire 2 wall planners, one for events and one for building use.

8
Equipment at the Leisure Centre

It was agreed that we buy 5 new spraydecks – Derek will ask Joe to find out the price. 4 helmets are missing but we may be able to find these from members or the new stock.

5 Agenda for next meeting

Apologies:

1 Minutes of the last meeting 

2 Matters arising:

3 Treasurer's Report

4 Any Other Business

6 Next Meeting
Thursday 6 December 19.30

Decorating the shed when not in use 

Organise litter pick

Mulled wine & mince pies, bacon butties

Christmas Quiz

Club meetings

2013

3 January: RACE notify BW, agree budget & prizes, consider categories of awards to enter for

7 February: RACE order prizes

7 March: discuss plans for community coaching September +
4 April: review use of Oswestry pool

9 May: RACE publicize to other clubs

6 June: RACE meeting, organise marshals, bankside clearance, order food

4 July: RACE race debrief, 

1 August

September: Prepare Awards Night to be held October/November

October: 
November: advertise pool sessions

